
 

 

23rd September 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

        
  Year 6 Trip to RHS Bridgewater 

 

As a continuation of our involvement in last year’s Botany Bay project, Year 6 will be visiting 
RHS Bridgewater this half term. The Botany Bay project focuses on the botanical and 
horticultural heritage of Britain. This trip will take place on Friday 14th October 2022. 

 
We will leave school at 9:15am and will return in time for the end of the school day. We will 

travel by coach. Once at RHS Bridgewater, we will be taking part in several activities, including 
a ‘Planting for the Planet’ workshop, which links to both the Year 6 science curriculum and our 
PSHE curriculum. 

 
School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip 
without their school jumper, they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis 

jacket to wear so that they can be easily identified. As this is an outdoor trip, we also expect 
children to wear a waterproof coat and sensible, comfortable footwear. 
 

Children on school dinners will automatically be given a school packed lunch for the trip. If your 
child would like a specific sandwich filling, please email 
finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  If we don’t receive an order, we will choose for them 

based on their dietary requirements. If your child usually has a packed lunch and would like a 
school packed lunch for the trip, please email your sandwich order to 
finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk no later than 5th October. Please make sure your 

child’s lunch is in a rucksack or other bag, which they can carry around with them for the whole 
day. 

 
We will need parent helpers on the day. If you are able to help please email 
admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  

 
This is a fully funded trip, so there is no need for contributions, however we will need parental 
consent for all children to attend. Please go to ParentPay to do this (there will be no charge for 

the payment item). 
 
Kind regards, 
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Jen Beech, Claire Cawley & Wendy Gibson 

Year 6 Teachers 


